
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
June 2, 2022 
 
 

Veterans Parkway Northbound Closed June 4-5, 2022 for Construction 
 

Chatham County, GA (June 2, 2022) – Northbound Veterans Parkway will be closed for construction 
activities between Highway 204 and Chatham Parkway beginning at 7 a.m., Saturday, June 4, 2022, and 
will remain closed until 7 p.m. on Sunday, June 5, 2022. Traffic will be detoured to US 17 North to 
Chatham Parkway East, and then back to the intersection of Chatham Parkway and Veterans Parkway to 
continue North on Veterans Parkway. Motorist should expect delays if traveling in this area. 

What: Veteran’s Parkway NB Closure 

When: June 4-5, 2022 

Details: Detour signs will be posted 

 

For questions or more details, please contact SEDA or the City of Savannah Public Information 
Office.  



 

 
 
 
 
 

### 
 
Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 
 
 


